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By email to:  
Adrian.Crompton@audit.wales> 
Matthew.Mortlock@audit.wales 

 7 December 2022 

Dear Adrian and Matthew, 

I thought I would write further to my recent letter in response to your report on Equality 

Impact Assessments. 

In my letter of 26 October, I outlined the Welsh Government response to the 

recommendations in the report.  Our teams have since met to discuss the report and agreed 

it would be helpful to clarify one point in relation to recommendation four.   

The recommendation is addressed to public bodies in Wales.  I wanted to confirm that 

Welsh Government accepts this recommendation as it relates to Welsh Government as a 

public body.    

The response of other public bodies to that recommendation is, of course, a matter for 

them.  However, as I noted in my previous letter, we are keen to work with other public 

bodies to share practice in this area.  

Yours sincerely, 

Cyfarwyddwr Cyffredinol Dros Dro / Interim Director General 
Y Grŵp Addysg, Cyfiawnder Cymdeithasol a’r Gymraeg / Education, Social Justice and 
Welsh Language 

PAPA(6)-18-22 PTN5 - Letter from the Welsh Government to the Auditor General on Equality Impact Assessments

mailto:Jo-Anne.Daniels@gov.wales
http://www.wales.gov.uk/
mailto:Adrian.Crompton@audit.wales
mailto:Matthew.Mortlock@audit.wales



